
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/12/2017 12:26:44 PM
Subject: Re: Keep our military strong ~ Website email from Judith Mixson

​Same


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 11:59 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Keep our military strong ~ Website email from Judith Mixson 
 
Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: jmaefleming@gmail.com [mailto:jmaefleming@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 9:41 AM
 
Subject: Keep our military strong ~ Website email from Judith Mixson
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, Please keep our military a strong , purposeful unit. My family is and has been military 
minded for decades. My deceased love ones would be ashamed at the downfall of morals in the military family. 
They were men who fought and worked hard to raise their families to love God and country. Let's continue to 
support only what is morally correct and good. The confused gender is just that ,and will not be trust worthy in 
any part of our society if they can't accept what has been naturally given to them. Let men be men and women 
be ladies who love their families and the God who made them. I am thankful for my country and proud of those 
who stand for what is right. Judith Mixson Judith Mixson
 

Judith Mixson
 
15983 Bells Hwy
 
Lodge, SC 29082
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